..and to Spike Milligan Class!

We've already started reading
some of our class poet's most
famous poems. Here's our
favourite so far:

Today I saw a little worm
Wriggling on his belly.
Perhaps hed like to come inside

And see what's on the Telly.

We are starting a new
spelling scheme and a letter
will be sent home shortly.

Our Year 3 times tables are
2x, bx, 10x, 3x, 4x and 8x.

Daily reading for
pleasure is an imporant
part of learning.

Friday is our P.E. day.
Children should come to
school in P.E. kit. Long hair
must be tied back and
jewellery must be removed.

Please send your child to

school with their own water
bottle each day.

School is closed due to
Queen Elizabeth II's
funeral

Break up for half term

Back to school




We have a geography focus this
term and our topic is based on
the question "What do Church
Fenton and York have in
common?”

Drawing on our own experiences
and using maps - including
Google Maps - we will be
learning about rivers, settlement
types, population and land use.

In addition to our poetry focus,
we will also be writing a
narrative about friendship,
followed by a set of instructions
about how to grow a strong
mind.

We'll focus on
place value,
addition and
subtraction.

In the second half
of each week, we'll
look at length and
perimeter.

We'll be learning
all about light and
shadows.

Our key scientist
is lbn aI-Haytham,
or "Alhazen'.




